
things.  The Apostles don’t necessarily need a vast, 
deep faith, they need a strong faith.  Jesus holds up the 
servant for admiration because the servant did all that 
was asked of him.  Whether or not the servant was 
expected to cook and serve and plow is not as im-
portant as his clear discipleship, his “yes.”    Luke 17; 
5-10 (Celebrating Sunday for Catholic Families 2016-17) 
 

On the Way Home from Mass –Jesus says to-
day that a tiny amount of faith counts.  Can 
you share a story of your mustard-seed 
faith?  (Celebrating Sunday's for Catholic Families 2016-17, 

LTP). 

 
College Students: Keep in Touch! Please contact 
Mary Woolf at sewmary2028@gmail.com with your 
2016-2017 address.  We like to keep you in the loop 
of what’s happening at Saint Patrick and bless you 
throughout the year. Our first care packages are 
mailed in October. Don’t delay, Contact us with your 
mailing address today. 
 
BOX OF JOY! Christmas Outreach – Pick up your 
boxes in the School this weekend during PFF. 
Fill and return your Gift of Christmas Joy for 
Boy/Girl, Ages 2-4; 5-9; 10-14. Return Boxes Nov. 
5-13, include $9 questions. check for shipping. 
Contact Mary Woolf 441-6177 with questions.  
 
 
 
Marriages and Families at Saint 
Patrick. 
SAVE THE DATE: Saturday Oct. 

22 Family Game Night and Choir 

Pot Luck Fund Raiser. Follow-

ing the 4PM Mass.  Bring a side dish to share and 

your favorite family game to play.  Fun for all 

Ages! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions This Week 
Saturday, October 1, 2016   
  4:00 PM †Father Patrick Sheridan-Peggy 
Sunday, September 2, 2016   
 10:00 AM  Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo) 
Tuesday, October 4, 2016  
  12:10 PM †Aunt Dolly Abdel-Sater-George & Debbie Charbel 
Thursday, October 6, 2016 
  7:00 PM  †John Entelisano—Brenda 
Saturday, October 8, 2016  
  4:00 PM †Father Patrick Sheridan-Jackie Cayot 
Sunday, October 9, 2016 
  10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners (pro populo) 
 
Additional Masses at St Mary of Woods: Saturday, 6:00 PM  
and Sunday, 8:00 AM; Wed. 7:00 PM and Fri., 12:10 AM. 

Parish Offering Weekend:  Sep 24, 25 ,  2016 
Sunday Offering $5,970.00 
Improvement Fund $     45.00  
Assessment  $     45.00     
      
  TOTAL COLLECTIONS $6,060.00 
  
Weekend Mass Attendance:  418 
 
LITURGICAL MINISTERS:    
8 October 2016, 4PM 
Mus/Can:  Judy Wells, Tim Smith, John Vicario 
Servers:  James & Megan Dillon, Micah Woolf 
Lec/Read:  Becky Meyer, Mindy Bailey 
Extra Min:  Mary Smith, Brant & Theresa Dunn   
9 October 2016, 10:00AM 
Mus/Can: Leanna/Adult Choir, Treven Marchal, Kim Martin 
Servers:  Cameron & Cale Kline, Liam Sweeney 
Lec/Read: Sharon Traul, Bill O’Connor 
Extra Min: Lacey Campbell, Mark Jones, Eric Tom 
 
Commissions:  Finance/Stewardship, Keith Krieger, 599.5306 
Property Maintenance & Development, Tim O’Rielley, 
593.2365 
 

PARISH PRAYER LINE:  Tammy Bauer, 937.441.0645 
 

 
Marriage, Youth & Family News  
Jesus responds to the Apostles’ request by pointing out that 
a tiny mustard seed grows to greatness, even though the 
magnificent mulberry tree has vast, deep roots.  It only 
takes a small amount of faith, then, to accomplish great 

TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME OCTOBER 2,  2016 

Rest in the Peace of Christ : Father Patrick Sheridan, 
our beloved pastor and our parishioners:  Kathleen A. 
Wilcoxon, John Entelisano and Patricia Woolf, who 
passed on to glory and are remembered with love and 
held in our prayers. 

mailto:sewmary2028@gmail.com


SAINT PATRICK CHURCH                                 328 E. PATTERSON AVE.  BELLEFONTAINE, OH 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (592-9455) 
Hours.: 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m., Tues. & Thurs.;  

5:00-7:00 p.m., Wed. 
    Dates:   Sep   21,22,27, 2016            Clients:  93 
    Money spent on assistance:  $1,515.00 
    Items Needed:   shampoo, toothpaste.    
                                             THANK YOU 
 

LISTENING:  May the LISTENING God embrace 
you.  May your voice become true and clear in the 
presence of the God who listens.  May you come close 
to the ear of God and entrust your deepest secrets, the 
unspeakable and the unresolved, the tender truth of 
your devotion and the fragile residue of the fear in your 
heart.  May the Spirit pray in you as you open yourself 
up in God’s hearing.  May God the LISTENER bless 
you.  Sr Maxine Shonk, OP 
              ———————————— 

 

Pray for our Seminarians! 
  
Mount Saint Mary Seminary in Cincinnati welcomes 25 new 
men this year into major seminary! 16 of those men are 
studying for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati and 9 are study-
ing for other dioceses or religious orders. There have been 
many years where the Archdiocese of Cincinnati has had 2-
4 seminarians in an individual class, so these numbers rep-
resent a large increase the number of seminarians. Let us 
thank God for the blessing of these vocations! 
 The formation in major seminary lasts 5 to 7 years de-
pending on how much course work each individual needs 
to cover. Please pray for our seminarians that they can 
have a clear knowledge of God’s will for their lives and the 
courage to follow it. May God continue to bless our Archdi-
ocese with holy priests! 

MASS INTENTIONS: Please, fill out the form below and 
drop in the collection basket or mail to the office.  There is a 
$5 stipend for each Mass requested. PLEASE, PRINT! 
Intention:__________________________________        
Offered by:  ________________________________ 
Date requested:  ____________________________ 

 
World Mission Sunday is observed on October 16, 
2016. World Mission Sunday is a day set aside for the 
Catholic Church throughout the world to publicly renew 
its commitment to the missionary movement. It is cele-
brated on the third Sunday of October every year. It was 
created by Pope Pius XI in 1926 as the day of prayer 
and propaganda of missions.  
Where is World Mission Sunday? Worldwide World 
 

Today’s Gospel: Luke 5, 33-39  One day my wife 

cooked a new recipe, a special dish for our lunch. Our oldest son, 
looked at the dish, twisted his nose and said: “What is this?” My 
wife answered: “Artichoke, eat, it is very healthy!” He answered “I 
don’t like it,” and my wife responded “How can you not like if you 
haven´t even tasted it?” Our lunch was wonderful, but my son 
wouldn’t even touch his food. How many times we don´t try some-
thing new? Try a new dish, a new spice? Change our route from 
office to home? Change places at the dinner table? We make small 
rules, routines that we end up using without any reason, and repeat-
ing actions because we think it’s best. “I always did it like this, and 
it always worked.”The rules of the Pharisees and Teachers of the 
Law were like that; for example: on the Sabbath, you couldn’t tie 
your sandals. There were over 300 rules, preached for a long time 
from the doctors of the law, forming a doctrine that the Hebrew 
people respected without questioning. However, Jesus was the new 
wine, preaching the Gospel, freedom, joy and love. A new lifestyle 
that didn’t match the rules from the Pharisees and the doctors of the 
law, it was the piece of new fabric that did not fit in old clothes. As 
Pope Francis says about this text: “Jesus disapproved of these peo-
ple, these doctors of the law who made his people become slaves to 

the rules they had to obey.” He adds: “The Church asks some 
changes of all of us, asks us to leave aside outdated structures.” 

So we have to keep our minds open to receive Je-
sus’ Gospel, and in this way, transform ourselves 

NET Ministries:  Fully Alive (True Happiness) 6th, 
7th 8th grades students and friends are welcome to 
join us.  Only God is big enough to fill you. 
The pursuit of happiness motivates every decision we 
make. Why is it, then, that we find ourselves unhap-
py so often? This theme explores our search for true 
happiness, highlighting the one thing that is big 
enough to fill our deepest desires – God himself. 
  
Retreat begins with 8:00 AM Mass at St. Mary of the 
Woods. 
Retreat: Hall at St. Mary of the Woods 
Light breakfast afterwards: yogurt, donuts,  bagels 
and fruit 
Lunch : pizza or subs 
Dinner: spaghetti dinner at 4:00 PM and parents join-
ing their students to hear about their experience. 
Cost: 10.00  (assistance available if needed from par-
ish.)  St. Mary of Woods will cover the cost of the 
retreat because they have it in their budget. 
CONTACT:  Theresa Dunn, 935.9881 for information.  
 

http://usccb.org/bible/readings/090216.cfm

